
It’s Plein Air!! 
Saturday, June 8, 2024 

9:30 am - Noon

Place:  Lake Tomahawk,  
401 Circle Drive, Black Mountain, N.C.

On Saturday, June 8th come join us at Lake Tomahawk  
for our 2nd Plein Air Event.  

The time is 9:30 or when you come until 12:00 or after. It’s a beautiful spot 
with something for everyone. All levels are welcome. If this is new, please 
come and observe and bring your paints to try it out. Come out, paint and 
share your ideas with fellow pastelists. Restrooms and parking are available. 
Nancy Clausen will meet you there. 

There will be an online show of the work that is done

for this Plein Air Event. 


To be included you will need to send a photo of your 
painting to APSmedia828@gmail.com by 10 pm on June 9th. 

Please name your photo file: Lastname_Firstname_Title.  

Feel free to make any comments you would like about your 


Plein Air experience!

NOTE: This event is for current members ONLY. If you would like to JOIN or 
RENEW your membership, you can do that on the APS Website...


http://appalachianpastelsociety.org

…click the JOIN/RENEW tab at the top of any website page.


Thank you for your membership and participation!

* If weather doesn’t cooperate, we encourage everyone to paint at the 
place of their own choosing. This can be done outside or inside. We’d like 
to have everyone painting at roughly the same time. 
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